Northview High School New Student Orientation

All incoming 9t grade and new students in grades 10, 11, and 12 should report to the Theater before 8 A.M., on
Thursday, August 13, 2015. In the theater, students will have a short introduction and welcome program.
Immediately afterwards, the students will be divided into groups to facilitate the processing of schedules, lockers,
bus transportation and textbooks. Orientation will include a brief tour of the Northview campus, excluding areas
still under construction. The entire process should take approximately 90 minutes, so parents are asked to be
prompt in picking up their students at the breezeway after the conclusion of this activity.

Class schedules, hall lockers, and textbooks will be issued to returning 10, 11t and 12t grade students on the first
day of school, August 17, 2015. All students will report to the gymnasium at 8:40 for an assembly to receive
further instructions.



